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Cincinnati Gas and Electric
Company

ATTN: Mr. William H. Dickhoner
President

139 East 4th Street
Cincinnati, OH 45201

Dear Mr. Dickhoner:

In reviewing your proposal for the approval of Torrey Pines Technology
(TPT) to perform the independent management review of the Zimmer con-
struction project the NRC Staff has identified the following additional
questions to which we require answers:

1. Is there any ownership relationship between the Bechtel Power
Corporation (including investments of the Bechtel family) and
GA Technologies Inc.? If so, please specify the relationship.

2. Please identify all contacts between TPT, or any other division
of GA Technologies, and Bechtel on the Zimmer project or any other
matter. For each contact, identify the nature of any work performed
and the compensation received. Please state what percentage of GA
Technologies' (or its predecessor's) earnings for the past three (3)
years were generated by work for Bechtel.

3. Please identify any contacts between the key TPT personnel identified
in your March 7, 1983 submittal and Bechtel on any matter. For each
contact, identify the nature of the work performed and the compensa-
tion received. As TPT identifies additional profession personnel to
be assigned to the review, please provide the same information for
these persons.

4. Please have each TPT/GA professional who would be assigned to the
Zimmer review address in the sworn statements they will file with
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the staff the five independence criteria identified on page tso of
the enclosure to the Chairman's February 1, 1982 letter to Congressmen
Ottinger and Dingel as they relate to Bechtel.

If CG&E or TPT has any questions regarding this letter, please contact
Mr. R. F. Warnick at (312)932-2575.

Sincerely,

S Y"[f" --
ames G. Keppler

Regional Administrator

cc: J. R. Schott, Plant Superintendent
J. D. Flynn, Manager, Licensing

Environmental Affairs Department
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W. Kohn, Power Siting

Commission
Citizens Against a Radioactive

Environment
Helen W. Evans, State of Ohio
Robert M. Quillin, Ohio
Department of Health

Thomas Applegate
Thomas Devine, Associate
Director, Institute for

,

Policy Studies
Dave Martin, Office of
Attorney General

Mark Wetterhahn, Esq.
Jerome A. Vennemann, Esq.
Gretchen Hummel, Ohio

Consumers' Counsel
James R. Williams, State
Liaison Officer, Ohio
Disaster Services Agency
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